
From: Wes Leonard <bushlot@kwic.com> 
To: Robert Park <rwpark@juno.com> 
Subject: Thanks for your messages 
Date: December 27, 1999 16:31 

Dear Robert and all: 

We thank you for your messages of Nov. 29 and Dec. 25, and regret not 
replying sooner. Wesley spent about 3 or 4 hours on a message once and then 
deleted it unknowingly, thereby giving up. So I send most of the e-mail 
messages to Jonathon and others. On Christmas Day I tried to use it but I 
couldn't get through to our server. 

We've looked at the Park Family Scrapbook a couple of times - it is an 
ambitious project you have taken on. We will probably download the 
information at intervals, and print it out as Wesley reads print easier 
than computer screen. 

We trust you had a good Christmas, perhaps together with the Minneapolis 
Parks. 
We called Jonathon on Christmas Eve which was Christmas Day in Japan. 
Mostly we communicate by e-mail but it was nice to hear his voice. 

Wesley has been accumulating material to send you - his Father's biography 
and the Leonard Family Tree. The latter is on the old 286 computer and is 
not connected to the printer we now use or to the internet. Also it uses a 
5-1/4 disc and our new computers use 3-1/2 so the Family Tree is not easily 
accessible. I'll have to try printing it on our old printer and copying it 
for you. 

You were asking about his reminiscences about your parents and your sister. 
He recalled that he went to Tillsonburg for a nurse when Winnifred was so 
ill , but he'll have to take time to write it all down. Hopefully he'll have 
time to do so this winter. 

Jonathon uses his middle name Craig in Japan. His e-mail address is 
gtc@qf6.so-net.ne.jp and his mailing address: Seifu-so 2F, 4-45-14 Izumi, 
Suginami-ku, Tokyo T 168-0063, Japan. 

Wishing you and all your family a HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Irene and Wesley 


